
From: Taylor, Richele
To: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 9/19/2016 12:01:31 AM
Subject: RE: Bypas International - SCE&G

Rebecca - Do we still need to answer this? Going through inbox
 

Richele
 

-----Original Message-----
 
From: Schimsa, Rebecca 
 
Sent: Monday, August 29, 2016 4:15 PM
 
To: Glaccum, David
 
Cc: Taylor, Richele
 
Subject: Bypas International - SCE&G
 

Please see attached letter from Bypas International in West Columbia regarding SCE&G's rate 
increase. Can you talk with ORS and get some background on this situation?
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